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BOYS FOOTBALL 
The Year 5/6 boys played their final games at Chorlton 
High last night. They played remarkably well picking up 2 
Wins and 2 Draws. A nervous wait now to see our overall 
position in the league table. Well done to all boys who have 
played on the football team this year! 
 

YEAR 3 MANCHESTER AIRPORT  

Year 3 had a a fantastic time visiting Manchester Airport. 

The children completed different activities, looked round 

Terminal 1, took a look around a DC10, learnt about the 

different jobs that are at the airport and looked in the 

cockpit. They also enjoyed a walk around the Runway 

Visitors Park. 

 

SCHOOL MEAL INCREASE 

If your child is on a school meal, a letter has been sent out separately to inform you 
of the school meal price increase. Unfortunately, there will be an increase to our 
paid for school meals from £2.50 to £2.75 from the 2nd of June 2025, which is when 
we return after the next half term break. Benefit related or universal free school 
meals will not be affected.   
 
PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 

We have noticed there are an increasing number of children arriving late to school 
and going home early.  Can parents please ensure children arrive to school on time 
and ready to learn.  Persistent lateness can incur penalty notice fines.  The school 
gates open at 8.40am with registration starting at 8.50am.  Where possible can 
parents ensure routine medical/dental/optician appointments are made outside of 
school hours so their children’s learning is not affected.  Thank you. 
 
EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
All children should have received club offer letters today, clubs will start back week 

commencing Monday 28nd April, if your child did not get their choice they will be 

placed on a waiting list. 


